February 24, 2025

   The Grundy County Board of Supervisors met in regular session in the Supervisors’ Room on February 24, 2025, at 8:55 a.m. Chairperson Nederhoff called the meeting to order with the following members present: Schildroth, Pabst, and Kopsa. Vandehaar joined remotely.
  The Board opened the meeting by reciting the Pledge of Allegiance.
   Motion was made by Kopsa and seconded by Vandehaar to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Carried unanimously.
  Jeff Skalberg, County Engineer, discussed department matters.
  Motion was made by Pabst and seconded by Schildroth to approve the low fuel quote by Consolidated Energy, Hampton, IA., for the Grundy Center Location.  Carried unanimously. 
  Motion was made by Vandehaar and seconded by Pabst to approve Work-in-ROW Permit application 02-24-2025 – Repairs to existing Northern Natural Gas Lines at 5 various locations. Carried unanimously. 
  Motion was made by Schildroth and seconded by Kopsa to approve payment of the bills. Carried unanimously. 
  Motion was made by Kopsa and seconded by Pabst to Set the FY2026 Proposed Tax Levy Hearing date for 3/24/2025.  Carried unanimously. 
  Motion was made by Kopsa and seconded by Schildroth to approve the Liquor License for That Place Steakhouse, Inc.  Carried unanimously. 
  The board discussed the voluntary annexation of property by the City of Conrad. No action was taken.
  The Board discussed the HHS data request.  No action was taken. 
  Updates on various board and committee meetings were given. 
  Motion was made by Pabst and seconded by Kopsa to adjourn the meeting. Carried unanimously. 
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